
 

 
 

Child & Youth Protection Policy (CYPP) Aug. 2019 
 

Child Protection Training -  All volunteers who work with children and youth are 

required to complete a background check and training every three years.  The 

next classes are: 

 

Upcoming Classes:  

 

Tuesday, August 20 @7:30 - Zoom meeting   

(sign up @http://bit.ly/CYPPTrainingAugust required) 

 

Sunday, Aug. 18 - @9:00 - P206 (sign up @ 

http://bit.ly/CYPPTrainingAugust required) 

 

Sunday, Aug. 25 - @ 9:00 - P206 (sign up @ 

http://bit.ly/CYPPTrainingAugust required) 

 

Tuesday, Aug. 27 @ 7:30 - 8:15 - Zoom meeting  (sign up @ 

http://bit.ly/CYPPTrainingAugust required) 
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